
From: Lim Li Li
Date: 14 September 2012 22:07
Subject: Sincerest Gratitude To You - Re : Application to SouthWest CDC for Financial 
Assistance
To: Zaqy M 
Cc: "MOH Kim Yong GAN (MOH)"

Dear CCK GRC MP Mr Zaqy (Keat Hong Zone)

(cc. Health Minister and CCK GRC MP Mr Gan Kim Yong)

I wish to thank you sincerely for having helped me with the
above-mentioned subject matter.

The SouthWest CDC had initially turned down my application for
financial assistance, but after reviewing it, it has granted approval.
It has also written to the Changi General Hospital, National
University Hospital and Alexandra Hospital to seek financial
assistance for me for my medical consultations in these hospitals.

….

I had wanted to use my handphone to send you a Thank You email
earlier, but failed.

Once again, thank you very much, Mr Gan and Mr Zaqy. Many thanks to Mr
Zaqy's helpers Ms Ramnah and Mr Chee Keong too.
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